
14th May 2024

Fundraising Day - Friday 24th May 2024

Dear Parent / carers,

Non school uniform

On Friday 24th May children are welcome to come to school in non-school uniform for a
donation of £1 to help raise funds towards our end of year summer activities. 

Bottle Tombola 

Our Summer fair will be held on Wednesday 10th July. Further details will follow next term, but
any donations of bottles can be brought into the school office from Friday 24th May to go
towards our bottle tombola. The bottles can be anything from a bottle of bubble bath to a
bottle of pop! All bottles must be new and sealed.

Kind regards

Mrs S Hall
Headteacher


